
 

5 Years of  

Join us as we celebrate  
the 5th Anniversary of 

Christchurch’s 
Celebrate Recovery Ministry 

September 5th at 6:00pm  
in Canterbury Hall. 

 

You can also join us for a 
Taste of Celebrate Recovery  

September 7th  
during the Sunday School hour  

in Canterbury Hall. 



 

There are 32 children left of the 170  
in All Saints School in the Sebei Diocese  

who need to be sponsored.  
 

A donation of $450 will cover the majority of a child’s needs  
throughout the next year. Your donation can be covered in one  

or more payments. Please let Katherine Akin know if you  
would like to donate at katherine@christchurchanglican.net. 

2025 Giving Tree — 

 

Join Dcn. Leah for a Quiet Retreat  
October 10th from 9:00-2:00 


